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Thurs 22nd June 

District Finals 

Multicultural  

Public Speaking 

 

Book Club  

Orders Due 

 

 

Fri 23rd June 

PSSA Touch 

Knockout 

V 

NHPS 

 

 

Tues 27th June 

Semester 1  

Reports Go 

Home 

 

 

Wed 28th June 

Boccia Regional 

Knockout 

 

 

Fri 30th June 

NAIDOC Day 

 

 

 

Diary Welcome to Week 9 of Term 2.  

Our Round 2 debate against Laurieton did not quite go to plan on Tuesday. Despite a bold 

showing, our debaters went down in a close one. They had a practice debate against 

some staff on Monday to refine their skills and develop some new strategies in this most 

challenging discipline. 

Last Wednesday was highlighted by the visit from Deborah Abela. Deborah spent the day 

with our students explaining what it takes to be a great author and how she goes about 

bringing her writing to life for both young and old. Many students let me know that they 

really enjoyed the visit and are now even more motivated to write interesting and ex-

citing stories. Thanks to Mrs Coulter for all of her work behind the scenes organising this 

visit. 

A huge congratulations to the NHHS students on the production of Disco Inferno. Our 

Stage 3 students thoroughly enjoyed the production and it was a real credit to both their 

talented staff and students. It was great to talk to several of our past students about their 

involvement in the performance and how motivated they were by the experience. 

Friday was an exciting day on 2 fronts! Our Tournament of the Minds hopefuls attended a 

practice session with Mrs Inchley that was designed to show them just how exciting and 

challenging this activity can be. More than 25 students have indicated that they are keen 

to take on this creative and thought provoking activity. With 2 teams of 7 to be selected it 

will be a matter of just who is willing to give it their all and show Mrs Inchley just how im-

portant this opportunity is to them. Regular sessions will begin in Term 3. 

Our basketballers put on a clinic against South Kempsey on Friday. They ran out winners 

48 to 16. Their team work, individual skill and sportsmanship was incredible throughout 

the whole match! A range of students from Year 1 to Year 6 participated in this game, 

which is incredible considering the team we played was predominantly from Year 5 and 6. 

Coach Baker was very proud of their efforts, and we are now looking forward to taking on 

our next opponent in the State Knockout. Well done to the boys! We are very proud of 

you. 

THURSDAY; This is a massive day for a range of students. It is the District Final for our 

public speakers and it will be held in our school hall. We have 4 students involved in the 

speaking and another 7 students involved in the running of the day. We have lost Angus 

Holloway to his State Footy commitments so will be adding a new member to the team. 

FRIDAY; Both our boys and girls Touch Footy teams will be in action this Friday as they 



P&C News 

Our P&C have asked if families could please bring in any empty 2 litre bottles that they may have. These 

will be used for the next fundraiser. Please send to Front Office. Thank you. 

take on NHPS in the PSSA Touch Footy knockout. Mr Freebairn and I are looking forward to watching 

them take on this wonderful challenge. 

Have a great week.  

Todd. 

Our New Finance System 

Attached to the newsletter this week is preliminary information regarding our new finance system and 

how it will affect payments to the school once we go live in September. Please take the time to read it, 

especially regarding the Stage 3 Excursion. We will provide any updated information as we complete our 

training. 

Lost Property 

We have had a lot of jumpers and jackets being handed in to lost property lately. Most of these are not 

school jumpers. If they are not claimed by the end of this term, they will be donated to the op shop. 

Please label all removable items! 

 

 

 

 

We warmly invite you to help us celebrate 

 

NAIDOC DAY 2017 

 
This year we are having a 

DELICIOUS 

Morning Breakfast 

7:30am 

BIG NAIDOC MOVIE SCREENING 

 

Plenty of activities so come along and help us celebrate NAIDOC Day 

Where: Frank Partridge VC PS 

When: Friday 30th June 

Time: 7:30am 

 
We all stand on Gumbaynggirr Homeland 
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The Great Egg Drop with SC...and the egg 

survived! 

Deborah Abela visits FPVCPS 

Our students from K-6 were delighted to welcome Deborah Abela to our school. Deb is a highly acclaimed 

children’s author who has written 22 novels for primary school age children and just this year released 

her first picture book, ‘Wolfie, an Unlikely Hero’, which our K-2 students adore.  Stage 2 and 3 students 

were very impressed, not only to have some time to chat with Deb, but also to learn that, during the brief 

time between her presentations at our school, she actually spent time working on her sequel (to be pub-

lished next year) to ‘The Stupendously Spectacular Spelling Bee.’ This sequel, set in London, takes Spelling 

Bee competition to a new level. It becomes, much to the delight of readers, an international event! 

Scholastic Bookclub orders (Issue 4) are due in by Thursday of this week please. 

Mrs Coulter 

Well done to our basketball team! 

I LOVED my visit to Frank 

Partridge. It was so much 

fun....I really enjoyed all 

the kids, but especially 

loved the littlies...they 

were so so cute! 

Deb   



WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY MONDAY 

Name _______________ 

Class_______________ 

BLAT 

 

Bacon, Lettuce,  

Avocado & Tomato on 

a Roll with Mayo or  

Aioli 

 

$5.50 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

 

Thai Style Chicken 

Noodle & Sweet Corn 

Soup 

 

$6.50 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

Honey Soy Chicken 

Wings & Fried Rice 

 

 

               $4.50 Small 

               $6.50 Large 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

3 Party Pies 

Sauce 

Nippy Milk 

$5.00 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

This is a paid advertisement. 
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Frank Partridge VC Public School 
Educating your child for a bright future 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of the NSW Department of Education Business Reforms, our school will transition to the new NSW Public 

Schools’ Finance System and a new bank account on 4 September 2017.  Our current school bank account will 

close, and funds will be held centrally by the Department of Education.   

 

To ensure a smooth transition, there will be some changes to the way we are able to accept payments from parents 

and carers.  

1. Cash and cheque payments: This will not change.  We will still accept cash and cheque payments at 

school.  However, between 30 August 2017 and 4 September 2017, we will not be able to accept any 

payments, as we prepare to close our current bank account and transition to the new one. 

Please ensure that you have made any outstanding cash or cheque payments before 25 August 2017.  This 

will apply in particular to the Stage 3 Excursion to Sydney. From  

5 September 2017, cash and cheque payments will be accepted as before. 

 

2. Online payments (POP): This will not change.  However, as of 24 August 2017, payments to our current 

online payment facility will cease.  Please do not make any payments via the Parent Online Payment Sys-

tem between 24 August and 4
th
 September.   

 

Use of the POP System will resume on Tuesday 5th September. 

 

3. Direct deposits: We do not, and will not be able in the future, to accept any deposits direct to the bank ac-

count.  

4. EFTPOS:  The school does not, and will not have EFTPOS facilities. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we transition to our new finance system. If you have any ques-

tions, please contact us on 02 65687100.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Todd Potter 


